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PARENT FORUM INPUT

Thursday, 03/11/2022
To Parents of: 11:40

&M EMAIL

Dear Parents and Carers

The next Parent Forum is being held later this month and, as usual, we are inviting parents and carers to provide items for
discussion for the agenda.

The Forum is an opportunity for parents/carers to raise issues, be consulted on school policy and give their views. It is a
partnership between parents and the school. The Parents Forum is a valuable way to share ideas, views, concerns and make
suggestions for improvement.

If you have any items for the agenda, please click here or, alternatively, you can speak to one of the Forum representatives: Carly
Short, Sammy Steer-Fowler, Nikki Hawkins or Paula Bannister.

Please ensure that you have raised your items for discussion by Friday 18th November.

Many thanks
Mrs Fenemore

Victoria Fenemore
Executive Headteacher
The Woodland Federation

Kings Nympton Primary School

t: 01769 580512

e: admin@kingsnympton.devon.sch.uk
w: www.kingsnympton.devon.sch.uk
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